March 5. 1985

The Rev. Fr. Arnak Kasparian, Pastor
St. Thomas Armenian Church

P.0.Box 53

Tenafly, NJ 07670

Dear Fr. Arnaks:

H.E. Archbishop Torkom Manoogian has accepted your 1984 parish annual
report, and enclosed is his letter of approval.

Please note that on page 7 in the cash disbursements column there is
a discrepancy of $810.00, as the correct figure should be $6,597 and
not $7,407. Also pages 9 and 10 of the questionnaire are missing.
Thank you for submitting your report in time.

Sincerely,

Michael M. Kermian
Director

cc. Parish Council Chairman



